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 A leader is one who 
knows the way, goes 
the way, and shows 
the way. 

 Always be kind. 

 Always try to find the 
good in everything. 

 And so, the adventure 
begins. 

 Ask for what you 
need. 

 Be a ray of sunshine. 

 Be amazing today. 

 Be brave enough to be 
yourself. 

 Be creative. 

 Be helpful to someone 
today. 

 Be inspired to inspire 
others. 

 Be kind to others and 
be kind to yourself. 

 Be silly, be honest, be 
kind. 

 Be the reason 
someone smiles 
today. 

 Believe in yourself. 

 Don’t give up. 

 Don’t just be good to 
others, be good to 
yourself too. 

 Every day is another 
chance. 

 Focus on progress, 
not perfection. 

 Follow your dreams. 
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 Follow your heart, be 
happy. 

 I am a good friend. 

 I am a good listener. 

 I am a problem solver. 

 I am helpful. 

 I am important and my 
voice matters. 

 I believe in myself. 

 I can and will do hard 
things. 

 I can and I will. 

 I can totally do this. 

 I know that I have a 
brave heart.  

 I think I can, I know I 
can. 

 I will change the world. 

 If you want to be 
happy, make others 
happy. 

 In a world where you 
can be anything, BE 
KIND. 

 It’s okay to not have 
the answers. 

 Just be yourself. 

 Keep trying - YOU can 
do it. 

 Knowledge is power. 

 Learn, grow, and have 
fun along the way. 

 Life is better with a 
smile. 

 Life is sweet. 
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 Listening is LOVE in 
action. 

 Make it a great day. 

 Never forget you are 
amazing. 

 Never stop dreaming. 

 Never stop learning. 

 One positive thought 
can change your 
whole day. 

 Read ~ Dream ~ 
Repeat! 

 Smile – you got this. 

 Smile and shine. 

 Smile - it looks good 
on you. 

 Smiles are always in 
fashion. 

 Spread kindness like 
confetti. 

 Stay curious 

 Take it one step at a 
time. 

 The sun will rise, and 
we will try again. 

 Think BIG. 

 Today is a NEW day. 

 Today is your day. 

 Work hard - dream 
big. 

 You are amazing. 

 You are capable of 
doing amazing things. 

 You got this. 

 You made a difference 
today. 
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 Your best is always 
good enough. 
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